
2019 BELAIR FUN DAY  
 

LAST DAY OF TERM – Friday, 12th April 2019 
 

Belair National Park – Gold Escort Park (near Adventure Playground) 
 
School start - normal time (Travel by train in class groups) 
 
Dismissal - 1:15pm at the Belair National Park or 2:15 at school (OSHC available from 2:15) 
 
This year’s event will be at the ‘Gold Escort’ park, which is closer to Government House and State 
Flora). You will not be required to pay an entry fee as we have a booking. Please mention Eden Hills 
PS at the gate if asked. 
 
Parents and friends are warmly invited to attend this fun day with your children. 
 

 Rory’s van, ‘Let there be coffee’ – 10am – 1pm  

 Plenty of free barbecues available for parent use 

 Lots of facilities – clean amenities, mains (drinking) water  
 

Please note that as this is a school event, no alcohol or pets will be allowed. 
 

Students will need to bring a school hat, sunblock, recess, lunch and a drink to school. 
 

The walk from Belair Station is slightly longer than the trek to the park booked in previous years.  

However, staff and children were keen to spend time at the Adventure Playground, and there is 

plenty of space there for nature play, which was also very popular last year. 
 

 Classes will be involved in a range of co-operative games 

 Options for a walk to the lower waterfall (return 60-90 minutes with steep sections) 

 A short walk to Echo Tunnel could be an option for middle primary children  

 

The cost per student will be $2.50 for the train fare – more information later 

 


